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The bald eagle (Haliaeetus leucocephalus), our national bird,is the only eagle unique to North America. The bald eagle's
scientific name signifies a sea (halo) eagle (aeetos) with a white (leukos) head. At one time, the word "bald" meant "white," not
hairless.. The bald eagle is the only eagle unique to North America. Its distinctive brown body and white head and tail make it
easy to identify as our .... It is illegal to shoot Bald Eagles, but America's National Symbol is still dying as a result of hunting and
fishing. The lead found in hunting ammunition and fishing .... Female Bald Eagles are slightly larger than the males. Immature
eagles are a mottled brown and white, with the distinct white head and tail of the mature bird .... The Bald Eagle has been the
national emblem of the United States since 1782 and a spiritual ... Range map provided by Birds of North AmericaExplore
Maps .... Bald eagle, the only eagle solely native to North America, and the national bird of the United States. The bird is not
actually bald; its name .... Find american bald eagle stock images in HD and millions of other royalty-free stock photos,
illustrations and vectors in the Shutterstock collection. Thousands of .... The Bald Eagle, the national symbol of the United
States, is unique to North America. The Bald Eagle's scientific name, Haliaeetus leucocephalus, means sea (hali), eagle (aeetos),
white (leukos), and head (cephalos) as in the feathers on the eagle's head.. The Bald Eagle's recovery is an American success
story. Forty years ago, the bald eagle, our national symbol, was in danger of extinction .... Help, I found a dead/injured eagle!
Last updated: December 20, 2019. U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Midwest Region 5600 American Blvd. West, Suite 990. The
American Bald Eagle. The bald eagle has been the national bird of the United States since 1782, when it was placed with
outspread wings on the.. Did you know bald eagles can reach speeds of up to 160 km/hr (100 mph) when diving? Learn more
bald eagle facts at Animal Fact Guide.. The American bald eagle was adopted as the national bird symbol of the United States of
America in1782; a native bird chosen for its majestic beauty, great .... Bald Eagle. Haliaeetus leucocephalus. The emblem bird
of the United States, majestic in its appearance. It .... The Bald Eagle is a large bird of prey with broad wings for a flapping-
soaring flight and a characteristic white head and white tail in adult birds. The species is an .... The American Bald Eagle
Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization located in Haines, Alaska.. Discover the animal behind America's symbol.
Learn about the eagle's remarkable recovery from near-extinction.. Jump to Role in Native American culture - The bald eagle
(Haliaeetus leucocephalus) is a bird of prey found in North America. A sea eagle, it has two known subspecies and forms a
species pair with the white-tailed eagle (Haliaeetus albicilla). Its range includes most of Canada and Alaska, all of the contiguous
United States, and northern Mexico.. In flight, a Bald Eagle holds its broad wings flat like a board. Relative Size. Relative Size:
One of the largest birds in North America, wingspan slightly greater than .... The bald eagle's role as a national symbol is linked
to its 1782 landing on the Great Seal of the United States. Shortly after the Declaration of ... 87b4100051 
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